
Birmingham City Council has a duty to maintain accurate records for billing an collection of Council Tax. In order to meet this requirement the 

City periodically reviews all records including those where allowances, discounts and reliefs are granted. These records may be checked by using 

information already held by the City Council and its partner organisations, such as credit referencing agencies, to identify cases where such 




